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March 2017
Dear Parents:


I extend my warmest greetings to you as we enter the Month of March.  The Season of Spring will be here shortly on March 20th.  Hopefully, there will be no more snow storms in the weather forecast.

We conducted two Re-Registration dates already on February 27th and March 2nd.  Hopefully, you registered on one of these dates.  If not, we should have another date for re-registration which as of now has not been set yet.  We will notify you when an additional date is established.

Our Rice Bowls were distributed on Ash Wednesday – the beginning of Lent.  We appreciate your help and sharing during the Lenten Season.  Thank you for your generosity.


The students celebrated Reading Across America Day and Dr. Seuss Birthday on Friday, March 2nd.  Lower grade students were given Dr. Seuss hats and upper grade students were given bookmarks.


Our Student finalists from our STEM Expo will participate in the Archdiocese of Newark STEM Expo on Saturday, March 25 from 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM at the Boys Town -  Kearny, NJ.  Everyone is invited to attend.  There will be other participants from other schools in the Archdiocese of Newark.

We congratulate Fitzroy Ledgister of Grade 7, who won 3rd Place in the Martin Luther King, Jr. Oratory Contest at City Hall.  Also, Congratulations to Mark Rajah of Grade 7, who won Honorable Mention.  Both boys did an excellent job.  This was a great achievement to win in the finals as there were a total of 80 Contestants.  We are very proud of Fitzroy and Mark.


Our Terra Nova Testing for Grades 2-8 will take place beginning Monday, March 6th through Friday, March 10th.  Please make sure your child is present during that week and on time for school.  A separate letter with additional information on Terra Nova has been also sent home.

We will begin our Annual Lee Sim’s Easter Candy Sale.  We appreciate your support for the fundraiser.


Mark your calendars for some important dates: 

· Paint & Sip Fundraiser, Friday, March 10th.

· Tricky Tray Fundraiser, Friday, May 12th.

· Spring Concert, Friday, May 19th.

We hope you will support and come to all of the events above.  The Spring Concert is of course a student activity; so, all families are expected to participate.
Open House for New Families will be Held on Monday, March 13th from 6:30 – 7:30 PM.  Please tell your families, friends and neighbors about our school and please invite them to our Open House.

We will celebrate our Patron Saint Joseph – Feast of Saint Joseph with a Mass on Monday, March 20th at 1:30 PM.  You are cordially invited to attend.

Our Second Trimester ends on Friday, March 3rd.  Report Cards will be distributed on Wednesday, March 15th.

Our second grade students will receive Sacrament of Reconciliation on Saturday, March 18th at 10:15 AM in Church.  Please pray for them as we congratulate our students.
Please remember to apply online for the Inner-City Children Scholarship and Children Scholarship Fund.  The deadline is Sunday, April 30th.  Their website is:        http://www.scholarshipfund.org/
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  God Bless You.






Sincerely,







John Richards







Principal
JR/dp


